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From: Rob   

Sent: May-30-16 4:10 PM 

To: Thomas, Cameron 

Subject: 271 Beach Blvd 

 

Cameron, I 'm writing regarding the 271 proposal. I have attached photos of 289 which I 

grew up on. Our property is mentioned along with 285 in the proposal. While there are 2 

homes on each property each home is single storey ( 285 is storey and a half. 285 1/2 

 is one storey ) Each are also single family dwelling. Also, is there a reason the proposal 

was sent so late? I received the package Thursday afternoon.  

Regards, 

Rob Hammond  

417 and 289 Beach Blvd  

 


